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Wednesday 8th November 2017      
 
Re: Walking Bus 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
The walking bus will be starting from tomorrow morning (Thursday 9th November 2017).  If you have to cross 
the bridge to get to school and are having problems bringing your children over, do not worry. A member of 
staff will be waiting over the other side of the bridge from 8.40am every morning. They will then be taken 
over the bridge and met at the school gate by another staff member. 
 
We hope this support will help in making your journey to school run smoothly every morning.  
 
If you would also like support with after school, please come and speak to the School Office. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Ms H. Rana 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 


